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 AGENDA 

PLANNING BOARD 
 

      Wednesday March 8, 2017 

     7:30 PM 

        Town Hall, 322 Concord Road, Sudbury, MA 




7:30 p.m.     Continued Public Hearing- Scenic Road Application            

                                   -193 Concord Road  

    (Assessor’s Map H08-0301) 

 

7:40 p.m.    Continued Public Hearing- Comprehensive Signage Permit-Mixed Use Overlay District            

                                    Joint Meeting with the Design Review Board  

    - BPR Development LLC 

         526 & 528 Boston Post Road (Assessor’s Map K07-0011 & K07-0013) 

  

8:10 p.m. Continued Public Meeting -Minor Modification to Comprehensive Permit 

                                    Joint Meeting with the Design Review Board  

    - BPR Development LLC 

         526 & 528 Boston Post Road (Assessor’s Map K07-0011 & K07-0013) 

 

      REQUEST FOR CONTINUATION BY APPLICANT, date TBD  

                                 Continued Public Hearing- Definitive Flexible Subdivision Special Permit  

   & Stormwater Management Permit          

   -Livermore Estates, Maynard Road 

    (Assessor’s Map E06-0352, E06-0353 & E07-0150) 

 

     REQUEST FOR CONTINUATION BY APPLICANT, date TBD  

         Continued Public Hearing- Stormwater Management Permit    

  -Lots E & F Maynard Road 

    (Assessor’s Map E06-0352, E06-0353 & E07-0150)  

      

Untimed Items:    Comments to BFRT Project & Task Force  

     

       Minutes for Approval – February 8, 2017 & February 22, 2017   

                   

       Meeting Schedule-   March 22, 2017&  April 12, 2017 

                   

   Miscellaneous 

 
These agenda items are those reasonably anticipated by the Chair which may be discussed at the meeting.  Not all items 
listed may in fact be discussed and other items not listed may also be brought up for discussion to the extent permitted by 
law.
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